
Former  ‘Hills’  Star  Lo
Bosworth  Splits  from
Boyfriend of Two Years

It’s the end of the
line  for  another  Hollywood  couple.   According  to  People,
former Hills star Lo Bosworth and her boyfriend of two years,
Scott Hochstadt, have decided to call it quits.  A source
close to the couple says, “They realized they are in different
places in their lives.  The timing was just off.  The breakup
is hard for both of them, but it’s the most realistic thing at
this point.”  Hochstadt and Bosworth had been living together,
and Hochstad was supposedly planning on proposing before the
two decided to end things.

How do you know if the timing is right for a relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:
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As much as you might love each other and want the relationship
to work, sometimes two people are just in different places in
life.  Cupid has some ways to tell if the timing is right for
your relationship:

1. You have time for one another: If you have too much going
on in your individual lives to make time for one another, it
might not be the right time to be together.

2. You are genuinely interested in and respect what the other
person is doing: If you don’t respect or appreciate the path
that your significant other has chosen for his life, it might
be a sign that you’re going in different directions.

3. You’re constantly looking for an excuse to end things: If
every time the two of you have a problem or an argument you
use it as a way out of the relationship, it might mean it’s
not the right time for a relationship.  Only say you want to
break up when you truly do.


